
In 2020, Helen was diagnosed with 

cancer. Her world turned upside down 

in what seemed like a blink of an eye. 

Before getting sick, she owned her own 

window cleaning business. She never 

needed to visit a food pantry for herself 

and didn’t receive SNAP food benefits.   

Helen’s initial cancer treatments 

began in the morning and lasted 

into the evening. Not only did she 

no longer have time to work, but she 

was too ill for physical labor. One day, 

while driving down the street after a 

treatment, she saw a long line of cars 

waiting to receive food from a drive-

thru food pantry.   

She started visiting the pantry to help 

make ends meet while she navigated 

a new budget and lifestyle. The food 

pantry provided her with fresh fruits, 

vegetables, meat and pantry staples. 

But it also provided her with new 

friendships and support.  

“This place has been here for me in my 

lowest of lows and my highest of highs,” 

she said. “This place has a real special 

place in my heart.”   

Helen is still receiving cancer 

treatments and surgeries. She has 

struggled to find a job willing to work 

with her treatment schedule. When she 

needs a little help with groceries, she 

knows the pantry is there for her with 

open arms. 

Throughout her emotional health 

journey, Helen has remained positive. 

When she has the time, she helps 

volunteer at the same pantry that 

supports her.   

Helen says to supporters 
of the Foodbank and local 
hunger relief, “I love you. 
Thank you. If the world worked 
together like this food pantry, 
it would be a better place.” 

Every meal has a story. Meet Helen.

phone: 330.535.6900 
fax: 330.996.5337
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Local family makes significant impact for Foodbank 

Thank you for supporting your 
Foodbank’s Holiday Campaign!
More than 80 organizations coordinated food and funds drives with their
schools, faith-based organizations and coworkers, and nearly 1,000 elves participated 
in the Foodbank’s 11th annual Selfless Elf 5k. The holidays were brighter because of 
your support of the Foodbank and our neighbors in need. Thank you for creating a 
season filled with kindness, warmth and nourishing meals for local families!

The Akron-Canton Regional Foodbank 

is extremely grateful to call Dave and 

Cheryl Venarge good friends. Their 

extensive commitment to hunger relief 

compelled them to make a significant 

donation to the Foodbank’s capital 

campaign, with the new onsite food 

pantry at the Main Campus in Akron 

being named in their family's honor. 

Dave and Cheryl also established 

an endowment fund, helping to 

ensure their faithful support to the 

Foodbank will continue in perpetuity. 

The new pantry, now open, is 

named The Venarge Family Food 

Pantry & Resource Center. It will 

serve families with groceries and 

other support services through 

community partnerships.

“Having the pantry named after 

our family is a legacy we can be 

very proud of, all the way through 

our grandchildren and those who 

come after them,” said Cheryl.

The Venarge’s passion for fighting 

hunger runs deep. Both growing 

up in single-parent homes, Dave 

and Cheryl know firsthand how 

important it is to have access to 

nourishing, consistent food. 

Cheryl, though retired, has made it 
her personal mission to feed school 
children in the Akron Public School 
district. On a Saturday morning, you 
can find Cheryl, her family and friends 
packing 200 weekend food bags for 
children they’ll never meet. Sourcing 
the food, packing and delivering 
the bags — Cheryl does it all. 

“Finding food for kids keeps 
us busy! We talk about 
food insecurity a lot — this 
is what we do. It’s a part 
of our lives,” she said. 

You can also find Cheryl at the 
Foodbank’s Main Campus in Akron 
a few times per month. She is a 
dedicated volunteer who has helped 
in the warehouse, at drive-thru 
distributions, and is someone we 

rely heavily on for administrative 
support. She also plans to be a regular, 
friendly face in the new food pantry.  

The Venarge’s have passed their 
philanthropic spirit to their children 
and six granddaughters. It’s become 
an annual tradition for the girls, now 
ages 12 to 21, to convene at the 
Akron Community Foundation to 
help determine what organizations 
their grandparents grant money 
to each year. They receive grant 
proposals and hear presentations on 
each charity before deciding which 
charities to support. They have also 
visited some of the organizations 
to see their impact firsthand. 

“We think it’s very important 
for the children to be aware 
of their surroundings — to see 
firsthand what is going on in 
their community,” said Dave.  

Our community is lucky to have 
such a generous and dedicated 
couple like Dave and Cheryl who 
are willing to support local causes 
both financially and with their time 
and talents. Thank you, Dave and 
Cheryl, for making a significant 
impact on hunger in our community!   

We were born and raised in 
Akron. Our kids were raised 
here, and our grandchildren 
are being raised here. 
Giving locally requires 
participation because it’s 
in our own backyard.“

“

Dave and Cheryl Venarge
Philanthropists

Students 
from Richfield 
Elementary 
School donated 
839 pounds of 
cereal to help our 
neighbors in need.

Selfless elves 
jingled their 
way through 
downtown Akron 
to support 
hunger relief.
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Foodbank will continue in perpetuity. 

The new pantry, now open, is 

named The Venarge Family Food 

Pantry & Resource Center. It will 
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other support services through 

community partnerships.

“Having the pantry named after 

our family is a legacy we can be 

very proud of, all the way through 

our grandchildren and those who 

come after them,” said Cheryl.

The Venarge’s passion for fighting 

hunger runs deep. Both growing 

up in single-parent homes, Dave 

and Cheryl know firsthand how 

important it is to have access to 

nourishing, consistent food. 

Cheryl, though retired, has made it 
her personal mission to feed school 
children in the Akron Public School 
district. On a Saturday morning, you 
can find Cheryl, her family and friends 
packing 200 weekend food bags for 
children they’ll never meet. Sourcing 
the food, packing and delivering 
the bags — Cheryl does it all. 

“Finding food for kids keeps 
us busy! We talk about 
food insecurity a lot — this 
is what we do. It’s a part 
of our lives,” she said. 

You can also find Cheryl at the 
Foodbank’s Main Campus in Akron 
a few times per month. She is a 
dedicated volunteer who has helped 
in the warehouse, at drive-thru 
distributions, and is someone we 

rely heavily on for administrative 
support. She also plans to be a regular, 
friendly face in the new food pantry.  

The Venarge’s have passed their 
philanthropic spirit to their children 
and six granddaughters. It’s become 
an annual tradition for the girls, now 
ages 12 to 21, to convene at the 
Akron Community Foundation to 
help determine what organizations 
their grandparents grant money 
to each year. They receive grant 
proposals and hear presentations on 
each charity before deciding which 
charities to support. They have also 
visited some of the organizations 
to see their impact firsthand. 

“We think it’s very important 
for the children to be aware 
of their surroundings — to see 
firsthand what is going on in 
their community,” said Dave.  

Our community is lucky to have 
such a generous and dedicated 
couple like Dave and Cheryl who 
are willing to support local causes 
both financially and with their time 
and talents. Thank you, Dave and 
Cheryl, for making a significant 
impact on hunger in our community!   

We were born and raised in 
Akron. Our kids were raised 
here, and our grandchildren 
are being raised here. 
Giving locally requires 
participation because it’s 
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our family is a legacy we can be 

very proud of, all the way through 

our grandchildren and those who 

come after them,” said Cheryl.
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hunger runs deep. Both growing 

up in single-parent homes, Dave 
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important it is to have access to 

nourishing, consistent food. 

Cheryl, though retired, has made it 
her personal mission to feed school 
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district. On a Saturday morning, you 
can find Cheryl, her family and friends 
packing 200 weekend food bags for 
children they’ll never meet. Sourcing 
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us busy! We talk about 
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is what we do. It’s a part 
of our lives,” she said. 
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philanthropic spirit to their children 
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an annual tradition for the girls, now 
ages 12 to 21, to convene at the 
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their grandparents grant money 
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proposals and hear presentations on 
each charity before deciding which 
charities to support. They have also 
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“We think it’s very important 
for the children to be aware 
of their surroundings — to see 
firsthand what is going on in 
their community,” said Dave.  
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The Akron-Canton Regional Foodbank can feed 
its neighbors thanks to the support from its 
many community partners. Financial resources 
allow the Foodbank to purchase food when 
necessary and keep refrigerators running; food 
donations from a variety of sources help fill 
our shelves; nonprofit partners distribute food 
to families facing hunger; community leaders 
volunteer their time, talents and so much more. 
Caring for our community truly takes a village!  

Every partner in the fight against hunger is vital 
to this work, and nonprofit partners who manage 
food programs are the boots on the ground when it 
comes to feeding our neighbors. Nearly 600 hunger-
relief programs serve individuals and families in need 
across our eight-county service area. These pantries, 
hot meal sites, shelters, children and senior citizen 
programs serve as the difference between hunger 
and hope for thousands of people in our region. 

The Foodbank is focused on building a strong, 
sustainable and collaborative network to help 
optimize the region’s collective work in hunger relief. 
We couldn’t feed our neighbors without the passion 
and perseverance of our hunger-relief partners. 

To help cultivate growth and learnings for the 
network, we hosted nearly 20 roundtable 

conversations for partners in 2022, offered 

37 orientations and food safety trainings, and 

invested $1.7 million in capacity-building 

resources through food credits, financial 

support, computers, shelving and more. 

This year, we hosted our biennial network gathering 

for partners. Network partners came together 

to discuss best practices and share innovative 

ideas in our work. Topics covered included 

succession planning, asset building, fundraising 

strategies, cultural humility and grant writing. 

Feeding our neighbors is a community-wide effort 

and you can help! Volunteer, make a financial 

contribution, become a hunger-relief advocate and 

so much more! Learn how you can get involved 

with your Foodbank at akroncantonfoodbank.org.  

Feeding our neighbors is a 
community-wide effort

Celebrating 20 years 
in service!
Foodbank president and CEO Dan Flowers marked 20 years 
in service to the Foodbank this year. Under his leadership, 
our Foodbank has experienced monumental growth, 
innovation and service to our community. Thanks, Dan!

You’d never know Beverly is 80 

years old. Just five years ago, she 

drove across the country to help 

her brother move to Colorado. She’s 

chatty, witty and spry. Already retired, 

it’s important for her to manage her 

money carefully. Just because she 

has a budget doesn’t mean she can’t 

also support organizations doing 

important work in her community. 

Beverly has been a Foodbank supporter 

for a few years — becoming a financial 

donor during the pandemic.

After Beverly’s initial donation to 

the Foodbank, she received more 

information about the organization’s 

impact. She toured the new Stark 

County Campus and saw her 

donations hard at work. Soon, she 

decided to take her involvement 

with the Foodbank one step further. 

Beverly established a charitable gift 

annuity (CGA) for the Foodbank.

A CGA will provide Beverly 
partially tax-free and fixed 
payments during her lifetime.

CGAs terminate when the donor(s)

pass(es) away, and then the 

Foodbank receives the residual 

funds from the donor’s CGA.

“This CGA is a wonderful opportunity 

and a win-win for both the Foodbank 

and me. To be able to supplement 

my income through a program like 

this is great. Plus, I’m able to help the 

community and feel good about it.”

Growing up in a family of six during 

the Great Depression was difficult 

for her parents. “My dad always 

had a job. We always had what we 

needed, but nothing extra.” This 

experience, along with seeing so 

much heartache in her community 

over her lifetime, has inspired Beverly 

to support the Foodbank’s work. 

“There are so many people out there 

hurting. If I can help in some small way, 

then I’m happy to. I care about people.”

For more information on 
how a CGA could potentially 
be a “win-win” opportunity 
to help you grow your 
income, save on your taxes 
and help the Foodbank, 
please contact Debra 
Hagarty at 330.535.6900. 

Donor creates a “Win-Win” gift 

This CGA is a wonderful 
opportunity and a win-win 
for both the Foodbank 
and me. To be able to 
supplement my income 
through a program like this 
is great. Plus, I’m able to 
help the community and 
feel good about it.”

“

Beverly 
Foodbank Donor

“
To me, there’s so 
much need out there. 
I wish more people 
knew about hunger 
in our community. 
I’ve been so blessed 
throughout my life — 
I just know God 
is directing me to 
do this.”

Workout while making a difference for our 
neighbors in need! The Foodbank is recruiting 
volunteers for our food rescue program, Community 
Harvest. Becoming a volunteer driver or route 
partner may seem like a sedentary activity, 
but this volunteer gig is extremely active!

Volunteers work in pairs to pick up food donations 
on weekday mornings from local restaurants 
and grocery stores and deliver them to several 
hunger-relief partners. Driving the Foodbank’s 
refrigerated box truck, no CDL required, this 
volunteer opportunity is 4-6 hours of engaging 
activity. Volunteers pick up and distribute 
an average of 500-1,200 pounds of food in 
containers weighing 10-40 pounds each.

We are seeking volunteers willing 
to make a 6-month commitment, 
volunteering 2-4 times per month. 

This volunteer opportunity begins and ends 
at our Stark County Campus in Canton. If you 
are interested, please contact Tasha Ledrich 
at 330.777.1065 or tledrich@acrfb.org.

Volunteer drivers 
and route partners 
needed for food 
rescue program

Akron Area Interfaith Council

Akron-Canton Regional Foodbank Staff

Tony & Becky Alexander

Jon & Kitty Antalvari

Atlantic Food Distributors

Bober, Markey, Fedorovich & Company

BoxLunch

Bridgestone Americas

Buehler's Fresh Foods

Cargill, Inc.

Cenweld Corporation

Citizens Bank

Community Christian Church

The Mary S. and David C. 

Corbin Foundation

CSE Federal Credit Union

Dave, Inc.

DSBG Charity Golf Outing, Inc.

Richard Edwards & Marcia Adair

Energy Harbor

Fifth Third Bank

FirstEnergy

Frost Financial Services

Kevin & Peggy Gaffney

The Gessner Family Foundation

Giant Eagle

The Goodyear Tire & Rubber Company

Diane L. Graham

Greg & Tricia Griffith

Donald Hafner

The Hillier Family Foundation

John Hinds
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James & Grace Kozak

Rick & Lisa Laubacher

The Lehner Family Foundation

Nick & Kathy Lekas
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Matt & Baily Meeker
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Gertrude F. Orr Trust Advised Fund 

of Akron Community Foundation

Hyun & Catherine Park

Louise Pursley

Rand Charitable Trust

Douglas Saltz

Subaru of America, Inc. & Serra Subaru

Sheetz For The Kidz

Sudheer & Charulata Shirali

Kenneth Siloac

The J.M. Smucker Co.

Stark Hunger Walk

Timken Company Charitable 

and Educational Fund

The TJX Companies Inc.

David & Cheryl Venarge

Christine & Michael Walker

Walmart & Walmart Foundation

Westfield
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The Akron-Canton Regional Foodbank can feed 
its neighbors thanks to the support from its 
many community partners. Financial resources 
allow the Foodbank to purchase food when 
necessary and keep refrigerators running; food 
donations from a variety of sources help fill 
our shelves; nonprofit partners distribute food 
to families facing hunger; community leaders 
volunteer their time, talents and so much more. 
Caring for our community truly takes a village!  

Every partner in the fight against hunger is vital 
to this work, and nonprofit partners who manage 
food programs are the boots on the ground when it 
comes to feeding our neighbors. Nearly 600 hunger-
relief programs serve individuals and families in need 
across our eight-county service area. These pantries, 
hot meal sites, shelters, children and senior citizen 
programs serve as the difference between hunger 
and hope for thousands of people in our region. 

The Foodbank is focused on building a strong, 
sustainable and collaborative network to help 
optimize the region’s collective work in hunger relief. 
We couldn’t feed our neighbors without the passion 
and perseverance of our hunger-relief partners. 

To help cultivate growth and learnings for the 
network, we hosted nearly 20 roundtable 

conversations for partners in 2022, offered 

37 orientations and food safety trainings, and 

invested $1.7 million in capacity-building 

resources through food credits, financial 

support, computers, shelving and more. 

This year, we hosted our biennial network gathering 

for partners. Network partners came together 

to discuss best practices and share innovative 

ideas in our work. Topics covered included 

succession planning, asset building, fundraising 

strategies, cultural humility and grant writing. 

Feeding our neighbors is a community-wide effort 

and you can help! Volunteer, make a financial 

contribution, become a hunger-relief advocate and 

so much more! Learn how you can get involved 

with your Foodbank at akroncantonfoodbank.org.  

Feeding our neighbors is a 
community-wide effort

Celebrating 20 years 
in service!
Foodbank president and CEO Dan Flowers marked 20 years 
in service to the Foodbank this year. Under his leadership, 
our Foodbank has experienced monumental growth, 
innovation and service to our community. Thanks, Dan!

You’d never know Beverly is 80 

years old. Just five years ago, she 

drove across the country to help 

her brother move to Colorado. She’s 

chatty, witty and spry. Already retired, 

it’s important for her to manage her 

money carefully. Just because she 

has a budget doesn’t mean she can’t 

also support organizations doing 

important work in her community. 

Beverly has been a Foodbank supporter 
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donor during the pandemic.

After Beverly’s initial donation to 

the Foodbank, she received more 

information about the organization’s 

impact. She toured the new Stark 

County Campus and saw her 

donations hard at work. Soon, she 

decided to take her involvement 

with the Foodbank one step further. 

Beverly established a charitable gift 

annuity (CGA) for the Foodbank.

A CGA will provide Beverly 
partially tax-free and fixed 
payments during her lifetime.

CGAs terminate when the donor(s)

pass(es) away, and then the 

Foodbank receives the residual 

funds from the donor’s CGA.

“This CGA is a wonderful opportunity 

and a win-win for both the Foodbank 

and me. To be able to supplement 

my income through a program like 

this is great. Plus, I’m able to help the 

community and feel good about it.”

Growing up in a family of six during 

the Great Depression was difficult 

for her parents. “My dad always 

had a job. We always had what we 

needed, but nothing extra.” This 

experience, along with seeing so 

much heartache in her community 

over her lifetime, has inspired Beverly 

to support the Foodbank’s work. 

“There are so many people out there 

hurting. If I can help in some small way, 

then I’m happy to. I care about people.”

For more information on 
how a CGA could potentially 
be a “win-win” opportunity 
to help you grow your 
income, save on your taxes 
and help the Foodbank, 
please contact Debra 
Hagarty at 330.535.6900. 
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feel good about it.”

“

Beverly 
Foodbank Donor

“
To me, there’s so 
much need out there. 
I wish more people 
knew about hunger 
in our community. 
I’ve been so blessed 
throughout my life — 
I just know God 
is directing me to 
do this.”

Workout while making a difference for our 
neighbors in need! The Foodbank is recruiting 
volunteers for our food rescue program, Community 
Harvest. Becoming a volunteer driver or route 
partner may seem like a sedentary activity, 
but this volunteer gig is extremely active!

Volunteers work in pairs to pick up food donations 
on weekday mornings from local restaurants 
and grocery stores and deliver them to several 
hunger-relief partners. Driving the Foodbank’s 
refrigerated box truck, no CDL required, this 
volunteer opportunity is 4-6 hours of engaging 
activity. Volunteers pick up and distribute 
an average of 500-1,200 pounds of food in 
containers weighing 10-40 pounds each.

We are seeking volunteers willing 
to make a 6-month commitment, 
volunteering 2-4 times per month. 

This volunteer opportunity begins and ends 
at our Stark County Campus in Canton. If you 
are interested, please contact Tasha Ledrich 
at 330.777.1065 or tledrich@acrfb.org.
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In 2020, Helen was diagnosed with 

cancer. Her world turned upside down 

in what seemed like a blink of an eye. 

Before getting sick, she owned her own 

window cleaning business. She never 

needed to visit a food pantry for herself 

and didn’t receive SNAP food benefits.   

Helen’s initial cancer treatments 

began in the morning and lasted 

into the evening. Not only did she 

no longer have time to work, but she 

was too ill for physical labor. One day, 

while driving down the street after a 

treatment, she saw a long line of cars 

waiting to receive food from a drive-

thru food pantry.   

She started visiting the pantry to help 

make ends meet while she navigated 

a new budget and lifestyle. The food 

pantry provided her with fresh fruits, 

vegetables, meat and pantry staples. 

But it also provided her with new 

friendships and support.  

“This place has been here for me in my 

lowest of lows and my highest of highs,” 

she said. “This place has a real special 

place in my heart.”   

Helen is still receiving cancer 

treatments and surgeries. She has 

struggled to find a job willing to work 

with her treatment schedule. When she 

needs a little help with groceries, she 

knows the pantry is there for her with 

open arms. 

Throughout her emotional health 

journey, Helen has remained positive. 

When she has the time, she helps 

volunteer at the same pantry that 

supports her.   

Helen says to supporters 
of the Foodbank and local 
hunger relief, “I love you. 
Thank you. If the world worked 
together like this food pantry, 
it would be a better place.” 

Every meal has a story. Meet Helen.

phone: 330.535.6900 
fax: 330.996.5337

akroncantonfoodbank.org 

MAIN CAMPUS
350 Opportunity Pkwy

Akron, OH 44307

STARK COUNTY CAMPUS 
1365 Cherry Ave. NE
Canton, OH 44714

SERVING 8 COUNTIES
Carroll, Holmes, 

Medina, Portage, Stark, 
Summit, Tuscarawas & 

Wayne Counties
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Local family makes significant impact for Foodbank 

Thank you for supporting your 
Foodbank’s Holiday Campaign!
More than 80 organizations coordinated food and funds drives with their
schools, faith-based organizations and coworkers, and nearly 1,000 elves participated 
in the Foodbank’s 11th annual Selfless Elf 5k. The holidays were brighter because of 
your support of the Foodbank and our neighbors in need. Thank you for creating a 
season filled with kindness, warmth and nourishing meals for local families!

The Akron-Canton Regional Foodbank 

is extremely grateful to call Dave and 

Cheryl Venarge good friends. Their 

extensive commitment to hunger relief 

compelled them to make a significant 

donation to the Foodbank’s capital 

campaign, with the new onsite food 

pantry at the Main Campus in Akron 

being named in their family's honor. 

Dave and Cheryl also established 

an endowment fund, helping to 

ensure their faithful support to the 

Foodbank will continue in perpetuity. 

The new pantry, now open, is 

named The Venarge Family Food 

Pantry & Resource Center. It will 

serve families with groceries and 

other support services through 

community partnerships.

“Having the pantry named after 

our family is a legacy we can be 

very proud of, all the way through 

our grandchildren and those who 

come after them,” said Cheryl.

The Venarge’s passion for fighting 

hunger runs deep. Both growing 

up in single-parent homes, Dave 

and Cheryl know firsthand how 

important it is to have access to 

nourishing, consistent food. 

Cheryl, though retired, has made it 
her personal mission to feed school 
children in the Akron Public School 
district. On a Saturday morning, you 
can find Cheryl, her family and friends 
packing 200 weekend food bags for 
children they’ll never meet. Sourcing 
the food, packing and delivering 
the bags — Cheryl does it all. 

“Finding food for kids keeps 
us busy! We talk about 
food insecurity a lot — this 
is what we do. It’s a part 
of our lives,” she said. 

You can also find Cheryl at the 
Foodbank’s Main Campus in Akron 
a few times per month. She is a 
dedicated volunteer who has helped 
in the warehouse, at drive-thru 
distributions, and is someone we 

rely heavily on for administrative 
support. She also plans to be a regular, 
friendly face in the new food pantry.  

The Venarge’s have passed their 
philanthropic spirit to their children 
and six granddaughters. It’s become 
an annual tradition for the girls, now 
ages 12 to 21, to convene at the 
Akron Community Foundation to 
help determine what organizations 
their grandparents grant money 
to each year. They receive grant 
proposals and hear presentations on 
each charity before deciding which 
charities to support. They have also 
visited some of the organizations 
to see their impact firsthand. 

“We think it’s very important 
for the children to be aware 
of their surroundings — to see 
firsthand what is going on in 
their community,” said Dave.  

Our community is lucky to have 
such a generous and dedicated 
couple like Dave and Cheryl who 
are willing to support local causes 
both financially and with their time 
and talents. Thank you, Dave and 
Cheryl, for making a significant 
impact on hunger in our community!   

We were born and raised in 
Akron. Our kids were raised 
here, and our grandchildren 
are being raised here. 
Giving locally requires 
participation because it’s 
in our own backyard.“

“

Dave and Cheryl Venarge
Philanthropists

Students 
from Richfield 
Elementary 
School donated 
839 pounds of 
cereal to help our 
neighbors in need.

Selfless elves 
jingled their 
way through 
downtown Akron 
to support 
hunger relief.


